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January 1, 2014

Prof. Dr. Ursula Keller

ETH Zurich, Institute of Quantum Electronics

Physics Department, Wolfang-Pauli-Str.16, HPT E 16.
8093, Zurich, Switzerland :

Dear Prof. Ursula Keller:

Recognizing the achievements of its members is an important part of the mission of the IEEE.
Each year, following a rigorous evaluation procedure, the IEEE Fellow Committee recommends
a select group of recipients for one of the Association’s most prestigious honors, elevation to
IEEE Fellow. It is a recognition of outstanding and unusual professional achievement.

It is my great pleasure to inform you that the IEEE Board of Directors, at its meeting in
November 2013 elevated you to IEEE Fellow, effective 1 January 2014, with the following
citation:

for contributions to ultrashort pulse modelocked laser physics and technology

Enclosed is your IEEE Fellow pin and framed certificate. Both serve as visible recognition of
your elevation to the highest grade of membership in the IEEE.

As noted in IEEE Bylaw 1-105.2, Fellows shall be entitled to all rights and privileges of the
IEEE, including the use of FIEEE or “IEEE Fellow” in their signature blocks and on business
cards, letterheads and such 29

By encouraging colleagues or friends to join IEEE, you have the opportunity to give back by
supporting those individuals who strive for the honor of IEEE Fellow. Included in your packet
are three personalized certificates which you may hand out to colleagues or friends in the
profession, inviting them to join IEEE and receive $25.00 off their membership.

You bring honor to yourself and to IEEE by your achievements. Congratulations!

Sincerely,

/ﬁ/ﬁ -

J. Roberto B. de Marca, FIEEE
IEEE President and CEO

445 Hoes Lane, Piscataway, NJ 08854 USA o +1 732 981 0060 ¢ Fax +1 732 981 0027 e www.ieee.org



